
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

20 February 2017 

 

 

Dear  

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0109-17 

 

Thank you for your email of 27 January asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

For copies of correspondence between Argentina and the British Government over the 
naming of Queen Elizabeth Land in 2012.   This should include any correspondence chain 
after Argentina's Foreign Ministry delivered a formal note of protest to the British 
Ambassador in Buenos Aires.  

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 

requested.   

 

I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

Please find attached the information that the FCO can release to you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

South America Department 

 

 

 

South America Department 

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 

London SW1A 2AH 

 

Website: https://www.gov.uk  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/


 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 


